
GEPF News

Helping you to claim 
your benefits

The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) is concerned with the 
increase in the number of unclaimed benefits due to the failure to locate 
former GEPF members or their beneficiaries who have not claimed their 
benefits upon their exit from the Fund.

The GEPF considers an unclaimed benefit as any claim that has not being 
paid to either a member, pensioner or beneficiaries within a period of 24 
months. Often benefits remain unclaimed because of:

•	 Claims with uncorrected errors over a period of 24 months
•	 Contributions from a member having ceased without any indication that 

a member has exited the fund
•	 Beneficiaries not claiming benefits following the death of a member
•	 Untraceable members due to incorrect contact details or information 

not being updated
•	 Suspected fraudulent claims
•	 Members not claiming benefits following the conclusion of their 

unsuccessful dismissal appeal process

If you are former member of the GEPF  who did not claim his or her GEPF 
pension or know someone who did not claim their GEPF benefit or a 
dependent of a deceased GEPF member who  has not claimed benefits due 
to them , please contact GEPF at 0800 117 669 or inquiries@gepf.co.za 
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NAMES & SURNAMES CONTACT NUMBER

ELIZABETH DIALE 012 399 2464

PATIENCE SEJANE 012 319 1286

RACHEL BREYTENBACH 012 319 1472

THANDEKA MHLONGO 012 319 1378

KGAOGELO LEKGAU 012 399 2561

MAGGIE MONAHENG 012 399 2519

KEAMOGETSWE 
KGOMONGWE 012 399 3460

FUNANANI MAKHUVHA 012 399 2725

ALTERNATIVELY CONTACT THE FOLLOWING OFFICIALS DURING 
OFFICE HOURS (MONDAY – FRIDAY BETWEEN 07:00 – 16:00)

UNCLAIMED BENEFITS TRACING SECTION
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